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DATES TO 
REMEMBER: 

 

Friday 29th of June 
§ JSC Pink Day 
§ Last Day of School 
2.15pm Finish 

§ There will be no 
OSHC on the Last 
Day of School 

§ OSHC Movie Night 
 
Friday 20th of July 
§ Bus Travel Forms 
due at Drouin 
Secondary College 
for 2019 Year 7 
students. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attachments:  

 Student of the Week  
 

No.  19 June 22nd, 2018 www.drouinsouth.vic.edu.au 

School Contact number: 
5627 6286 
Email: 

drouin.south.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 
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At Drouin South Primary School, we are a safe, proud, respectful community of  
learners striving for harmony and academic excellence.  
Be proud, Be safe, Be respectful and Be a learner.  
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Principalõs Report 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Kookie Shop and Celebrating Student Learning and Behaviour 
On Fridays at Drouin South Primary School we celebrate with students across our school who have 
consistently demonstrated our school expectations of being Safe, Respectful Learners who show Pride 
and make us Proud.  We do this in several ways. 
1. Extra Playð10 minutes extra play is awarded to those students who have demonstrated terrific 
behaviour in the playground throughout the week. 

2. Kookie ShopðThe Kookie Shop contains a variety of prizes where students can use their Safe, 
Respectful, Learner, and Proud Kookies (tokens) they have been awarded.  The Kookies 
accumulate and students can use them to choose from a variety of special items and experiences as 
an acknowledgement of their efforts in following school expectations. 

3. Assembly AwardsðOur School Student Leaders present awards at each assembly to students 
within our school for their efforts throughout the week.  These awards once again reflect our 
school-wide expectations and focus on how these selected students have demonstrated these 
during the school week. 

 
Music Soiree 
Well done to all the students who performed in last nightôs music soiree at school.  It was short and 
sharp and also very enjoyable.  The parents and relatives who attended were treated to tunes such as 
Hedwigôs Theme (from Harry Potter), We Will Rock You, Aura Lee, English Country Garden and a 
rousing rendition of Jingle Bells. Well done to Ella, Dane, Amy, Lachie, Max, Tyler, Alyssa, Ash, 
Kasey, Tate, Ruby and Rachel.  Thank you to Sarah Considine for organising the performance. 
 
School Reports and Three-Way Conversations 
We will soon confirm our dates and times for our next ParentðTeacher Discussions. This year we are 
calling them ñThree-Way Conversationsò as we would like students to be involved in the discussions 
as well.  As we move towards being student focused and increasing student voice within learning, it is 
important for all of our students to be able to discuss their learning and reflect on their goals and 
progress.  I anticipate information will be sent home next week with instructions on how to book a 
time. 
 
Prep Information Sessions 
Our Prep Information sessions for parents of 2019 Prep students will be held on Wednesday 25th 
July. There will be a session at 10.00am and a session at 7.00pm.   Flyers have been sent to local 
kinders this week. 
 
Last Day of Term 2.15 Finish 
Term 2 will finish next Friday 29th June.  Please note that school finishes at 2.15pm and buses will 
run an hour earlier due to the earlier finish time. 
 
Thank You, 

Michael SmithñPrincipal   
Drouin South Primary School, Safe, Respectful, Proud, Learners  

Newsletter 
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There have been some changes to the OSHC Policy and are as follows: 

1. Immediate penalties apply for uncancelled bookings. This will result in a full fee 

being charged for the missed session of care.  

2. All bookings MUST be verbally communicated to an educator. After School 

Care bookings MUST be made no later than 9am the day of care. Before 

School Care bookings MUST be made no later than 6pm the day prior. Failure 

to speak directly with an educator and not contacting the service by the       

allocated times may result in denial of care due to no vacancies. We advise 

that all bookings be made during BSC and ASC times.  

BSC is manned from 7-8.45am daily. 

ASC is manned from 3-6pm daily. 

Please also note that the Movie Night is only open to enrolled OSHC Students.  
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Newsletter 

Junior School Council will be holding a Pink Day on the last day 
of school raising money for Breast Cancer research. 
Please come dressed in your uniform with an item of 
pink. It could be a hair bow, t -shirt, socks or anything 
else. 
We will be selling pink  ice -cream spiders for $2 to raise 
money. 
Please remember this is NOT  an out of uniform day.  

Please remember to return the PFF pages that the Book Club        
Orders go home so that they can be reused for subsequent Book Club 
Orders.  
Additionally, if you have any unwanted reusable bags can you please 
send them to the office for future Book Club Orders.  

Our Kookie Shop is in need of donations. Every Friday 

at recess, students can use the Kookies they have 

earnt at the Kookie Shop. This rewards respectful, 

proud, safe learners who are meeting our school 

expectations in the classroom, yard, transition     

areas, before and afterschool and in the office.   

We will be collecting donations anytime to restock he shop. Items could include: 

Pencils, pens, erasers, balls, games, small toys, colouring books, colouring pencils and 

note pads.  

Donations can be handed to your child­s classroom teacher or at the office. 
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Thank you to all the parents who have supported us in our efforts to   
reduce waste going into landfill. 
 
¶ We have reduced our rubbish from 7 large garbage bags per day to 2 

large garbage bags. 
¶ We are now recycling 4-5 large bags of paper each week. 
¶ We have increased the amount of food scraps 

going to compost. 
 
These are fantastic results so far! For those who 
still use glad wrap and plastic in lunch boxes, 
please consider the benefits of using           
containers instead. They are cost effective and 
far better for our environment. 

At Drouin South Primary School we are increasing our email                    
communication and are looking to  update our list of email addresses. 
Can every parent/guardian please fill out this cut off form and return to 
the  office as soon as possible. If you would like to receive a copy of the 
school newsletter please also tick the box below 
 
Email Address/s: _________________________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________________________________ 
 
I would like to receive the school newsletter by email  


